
Holyoke Rotary Club News
Issue: June 2018

Upcoming Meetings
DATE: June 5, 2018 

INVOCATION: Brittney Kelleher
PROGRAM CHAIR: Marie Sheedy

PROGRAM SPEAKER: Dawn Creighton, member of the 
Dress for Success Board of Directors.

DATE: June 12, 2018
INVOCATION:  Kathy Viens

PROGRAM CHAIR: Lou Silver
PROGRAM SPEAKER: Stan Prager, President of Go-Geekd 

Computer, to discuss computer security.

DATE: June 19, 2018 
INVOCATION: Helen Arnold

PROGRAM CHAIR: CLUB ASSEMBLY

DATE:  June 26, 2018
INVOCATION: Janet Soja

PROGRAM CHAIR: CHANGING OF THE GAURD

Upcoming Program Assignments
03-July-2018  NO MEETING
10-July-2018  KATHY VIENS
17-July-2018  PATRICIA WISE
24-July-2018  JACOB WAAH
31-July-2018  CLUB ASSEMBLY

Member Birthdays
Gass, Wayne    Jun 01
Viens, Kathy    Jun 05
Jendrysik, Jim    Jun 07
Accomando, Tom   Jun 14
McKay, Bob    Jun 16
Kelleher, Brittney   Jun 20

Rotary Anniversaries
Ansel, Rosemarie   1 year
Parsons, Kerry    6 years
Corrigan, Steve    25 years
Rosenkranz, Fred    3 years 
Griffin, David    7 years
Kelleher, Brittney    8 years

Latest News from Holyoke Rotary Club

1.  The Board approved the new attendance policy which will be 
discussed at an upcoming meeting.

2.  The Board approved the Strategic Plan for the Club which will also 
be discussed at an upcoming meeting.

3.  The Board approved certain action steps regarding membership 
from the Strategic Plan which will begin immediately.

4.  The Board approved a grant to Providence Ministries for 
computers, a printer and related furnishings for use by their residents.  
The Club will submit a grant proposal to the District to cover part of  
this project cost.

5.  At the May 15 Club meeting, we heard from Rick Lawrence who 
oversees the Pure Water project in South America and the Club 
presented him a check for our portion of  that work.

6.  At the Club meeting on May 15, we inducted Navae Fenwick 
Rodriquez as our newest member.

7.  At the May 22 Club meeting, we heard from representatives of  
Daniel O’Connell Companies on the major rehabilitation of  Union 
Station and their future plans for the Station.

8.  At the May 22 Club meeting, we had several representatives from 
the Boy Scouts with us and we presented them with a check to support 
camperships this summer.

Thank you Kathy Viens!

Kathy, thank you for serving as 
President of the Holyoke Rotary 

Club this year!
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